
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

CC: Luis Rodriguez, Chief Legal and Equity Officer

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications and
Engagement/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: Sept. 12, 2023

FOIA Requests and Responses

There were three requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
during the period of Aug. 5, 2023 - Sept. 8, 2023.

Date Received Request Status (as of 9/8/23)

Aug. 7, 2023 A request was received from Hector G. Anaya of
VALIC Financial Advisors for directory
information for all district employees.

Response provided on
Aug. 14, 2023.

Aug. 8, 2023 A request was received from Mike Persoon for
copies of all Illinois constitution tests administered
by the district over the last five years.

Response provided on
Aug. 15, 2023.

Aug. 21, 2023 A commercial request was received from Sheri
Reid of SmartProcure for district purchasing
records from June 2, 2023, to current.

In progress (commercial
request - due Sept. 20,
2023).


